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Letter from the Headteacher 
 

Dear Friends of Moorlands 
 
Life in school is always busy, but if there is a slightly quieter period of the year it seems to fall 
around now.  The excitement and routines of a new school year are well in the past . . . the fun 
and enjoyment of Christmas faded . . . the colder weather means that it is not the peak time of 
year for school visits . . . whilst sporting events can find themselves curtailed  - as with the Year 
3&4 Cross-Country Fixture earlier in the week.  So the focus of the start of the Spring Term falls 
very firmly on the classroom and school has continued to be a hive of industry.   
 
Year 6 have been working on recounts about memorable childhood incidents, which have gone 
up in a display and make amusing, engaging and sometimes scary reading! There are a couple 
later in the newsletter. Year 6 also enjoyed the opportunity to swim in a gala against Froebelian 
School yesterday and I know that there will be a round-up of recent sporting activities in next 
week’s newsletter.   
 
A group of Year 3 and 4 children had the opportunity to work with the poet, Matt Abbott, and 
pupils from other schools in a writing workshop, which also gave the opportunity to make new 

friends and experience playtime in a different 
setting.   
 
Key Stage 1 have been down into The Hollies to 
start their great ‘Into the Woods’ topic, with some 
map reading as part of the activity. They are also 
look forward to welcoming Prickly Pigs Hedgehog 
Rescue into school to talk about their important 
work.   
 

We do review different aspects of school life, and changes are being made to the way in which 
house points are recognised and a more visual system being introduced.  As part of this, there is 
a competition to design a house logo,  so please encourage your Moorlanders to get their 
creative hats on over the weekend and submit an entry.  There are more details later in the 
newsletter and submissions must be with class teachers by Friday 26th January.  
 
As always,  parents are welcome to our Monday assemblies at 8.40am in the gym.  All schools 
are required to promote fundamental British values - democracy,  the rule of law, individual 
liberty,  mutual respect and tolerance of those of different faiths - and each of these is featuring 
in an assembly over the course of this term.  
 
Enjoy the weekend 
Jacky Atkinson 



 

 Moorlands’ Maps 
 
This week, Year 1 have been making their own maps of Moorlands School. First they had to 
design a map symbol for the important features and then use an aerial map to draw their 
map. They were all fantastic little geographers! Well done!  

Sports Club Reminder 
If you take part in any Sports Extra-Curricular club (Football, Netball, Hockey or Invasion 
Games/Dodgeball) please remember to bring any correct kit. E.g. Football boots, shin pads, 
mouthguards etc. If you do not have the correct equipment for the club you will not be 
able to take part in the session.  
Thank you, PE Staff.  

 



 

 
 

A message from the House Captains 

We are in the process of updating the House Reward system and are moving away from Class Do-
jos and introducing tokens. All of the children, from Reception to Year 6, have been asked to de-
sign a new logo for their House. The best logo will be used for the House display and will be the 
official logo of the House for the rest of this academic year. Children in Palin, Adams and Sharman 
can be as creative as they like, but it must represent the House and the House values. The design 
must be no bigger that A4.   
 
For those children who might need a little inspiration on the ‘Palin 
Panther’, ‘Sharman Shark’ and ‘Adam’s Kangaroo’ some ’starter’ 
sheets have been printed our and are available at the front desk.  
Children can personalise and adapt these design if they wish.  
 
All entries must be returned to school and given to class teachers by 
Friday 26th January and winners will be announced on Monday 29th 
January. Thank you! 

 

House Logo Competition! 

Writing Workshop with  Matt Abbott  

Elin, Abby, Emily, Hugo, Oliver, Imogen, Leo and Louis - from Year 
3&4 - enjoyed the opportunity to visit Ireland Wood School on 
Tuesday and take part in an AIM High Writing Workshop with the 
poet, Matt Abbot.  They really enjoyed the experience . . . 

‘I liked making new poems. Did you know that RAP music stands 
for 'Rhythm And Poetry?’ Emily    
 
‘I really liked creating my own poem. I learned lots of new vocab-
ulary.’ Hugo 

‘I really liked making my own poem. I wrote a 
poem all about nature. English is fun!’ Elin 
 
‘I learned how to use my 5 senses to help de-
scribe some sentences about my favourite 
place.’ Oliver  
 
‘I liked trying to create a rhyming poem. It is 
not as easy as it sounds!’ Abby 



 

 

Tues 23rd  1:45pm U9 Hockey @ Ashville 

Thurs 25th 2:00pm U11 Cross Country—The Catteral Shield @ Giggleswick 

Fri 26th 1:45pm U11 Netball @ Ashville 

 2:00pm U11 Football vs Gateways @ Moorlands 

Mon 29th Governors in School Week 

 3:45-5:00pm U9/U11 Swimming Gala vs RHS @ Moorlands  

Tues 30th 1:45pm U9 Netball Festival venue TBC 

 2pm U9 Football vs Gateways @ Moorlands 

February  

Fri 2nd 1:45pm U11 Football @ Ashville 

Mon 5th Children’s Mental Health Week 

 3:45pm U9/U11 Swimming Gala vs Huddersfield Grammar @ Moorlands 

Tues 6th Safter Internet Day 

 1:45pm U9 Football @ Highfield  

Weds 7th  WGS Year 7 Taster Day 

Fri 9th 1:45pm U11 Netball @ Ashville 

 2:00pm U11 Football @ RHS  

Half Term Fri 9th Feb—Mon 19th Feb  

Dates For Your Diary 
 


